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Comments: Cabins do not belong in the Wilderness. I urge the US Forest Service to leave its policy as is. The

ANILCA cabins must be phased out as originally planned. When Congress passed the Alaska National Interest

Lands Conservation Act, the purpose was to preserve and protect nationally significant public land in Alaska for

present and future generations. We must do everything in our power to preserve and protect as much wilderness

as possible.  Our children and grandchildren are counting on the US Forest Service to do the right thing. There is

no Planet B. 


